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Building Level Planning Team
Minutes

March 9, 2006
Members present: Patti Lancto, Susan Volin, Grace Boolukos, Amy Tannenbaum, Gary Sutherland, Ed
Davenport

We will review the school report card at a BLPT meeting once they are released.1.
We discussed modified open campus.  We will draft a proposal that students can leave and return
once.  In addition, this privilege will be tied to academic eligibility.

2.

We discussed ways of recognizing other contributions of students, especially in the arts.  We began 
discussions of postponing the citizenship award to a later date.

3.

We distributed copies of the student handbook for Team review.  We will begin the process of 
suggesting changes and aligning the code with  the District code at our next meeting.

4.

5.  We adjourned at 5:20.
 


